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Kate Floumer:  

Thank you. I am just weighing in to say I approve and support Ecology’s work on creating a No Discharge 

Zone. I think it’s critically important to the recovery of Puget Sound. Obviously, my dog agrees. Thank 

you for letting us weigh in. I won’t keep on here with the dog making such a racket. Thank you. 


